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 To Members of the House Committee on Revenue: 

 

I am emailing to urge your support of HB4114, the Treasure Transparency bill.  

Climate change is an issue that has already affected many Oregonians in the form of 

catastrophic wildfires, devastating heat waves and flooding.  We in Oregon will only 

experience more effects in the future.  Therefore, it is incumbent on us to look toward 

the future and do everything we can to reduce carbon emissions that contribute to 

global warning.  That means shifting from energy from fossil fuels to clean energy 

and shifting investments that support fossil fuel companies. 

 

As a first step It is important for citizens of Oregon to know how our money is being 

invested.  These holdings are public information and should be treated as such.  

Therefore, I strongly urge you to pass HB4115 in order to share the holdings of the 

Oregon Treasury. 

 

Kristin Guest, Portland resident, 


